
Dear Friends, 
Greetings. 
As part of the Ignatian Year, there will be a monthly prayer service from May 2021 to 
July 2022.  It will be conducted by various Jesuit Provinces within the Conference 
and the schedule can be seen at the end of this email.  The first prayer service in this 
series is on the 15th of May from 7.30 to 8.00 pm IST.  The theme is "Disposing 
ourselves for the Ignatian Year".   

 
 
The YouTube link for the live broadcast is: https://youtu.be/RRwbwW7_VdQ 
Kindly share the information with members of the Ignatian Family. 
 

 

Thanking you,  
Francis P. SJ ( Coordinator IY-JCSA) and Siji ( Comms- Director-JCSA) 


